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End of Service Request Displacement Test Period  
 

The Transmission Provider would like to confirm the end of the test period for the automated service 
request displacement feature announced on June 19, 2017, and to thank its customers for their 
comments. 
 
Thanks to these comments, a number of adjustments and verifications should be integrated into the 
displacement feature. A second test period will be announced once the feature has been revised.  
 
In the meantime, customers can still use the OASIS demo tool, including the displacement feature.  
 
You can find this tool at: https://demo.oasis.oati.com 
 
If you have any questions, please write to HQT: infote@hydro.qc.ca 
 
 
 
 


